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Traffic Management – Road Closure 
 

 
• To facilitate the removal of the road bridge, a road closure has been applied for (currently 9th June). 

Local access to residential properties and farms will be maintained.  
 

• Early indicative signage will be in place. If approaching from the West, at junction with Heathery Wood. 
If approaching from the East, on the road to Mauldslie. 

 

• Traffic management teams will be on site to ensure signage is maintained. Please be mindful of the 
reservoir Clearway – access is required for operational use and emergency vehicles. 
 

• Diversion route via Temple Village, for public and Heavy Good Vehicles. 
 

• Bridge to be removed between June and July 2025. There will be no alternative public walkway. 

 
 
 
 

Taking care of your water network 

mailto:help@scottishwater.co.uk
mailto:help@scottishwater.co.uk

